
DEAR STUDENTS, 

WELCOME BACK TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR WITH YOURS TRULY…MISS. BURRIESCI! 
I HAVE MISSED YOU ALL SO MUCH THIS SUMMER AND I CANNOT WAIT TO SEE HOW 
MUCH YOU HAVE ALL GROWN THESE PAST FEW MONTHS OF FREEDOM! 

THIS SCHOOL YEAR WILL DEFINITELY BE ONE FOR THE BOOKS! SOME THINGS 
HAVE CHANGED AND SOME THINGS HAVE REMAINED THE SAME…SO LET'S 
PREPARE OURSELVES FOR A PRODUCTIVE YEAR FULL OF LEARNING, RESPECT 
AND FUN!

THIS YEAR'S THEME IS “THE SKY IS THE LIMIT!” AS YOU ALL ENTER UPON MY 
SCIENCE LAB THIS YEAR YOU WILL FIND BRIGHT COLORS AND HOT AIR BALLOON 
DECORATIONS TO MAKE US FEEL HAPPY EACH AND EVERY CLASS PERIOD! I TAKE 
A LOT OF PRIDE AND JOY IN CHOOSING A THEME FOR MY CLASSROOM EACH YEAR 
AND I HOPE THAT YOU WILL ENJOY IT TOO!  WE ARE ALL CAPABLE OF DOING BIG 
THINGS IN OUR LIVES…SO LETS DO IT TOGETHER SHALL WE! 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DURING THE FIRST THREE HALF DAYS OF SCHOOL WE WILL 
GO OVER THE CLASS SYLLABUS AND CLASSROOM RULES AND EXPECTATIONS 
FOR THE NEW YEAR. WE WILL ALL MAKE SURE THAT WE ARE ON THE SAME PAGE 
RIGHT OFF THE BAT!!!!!! I WILL ALSO BE INTRODUCING YOU TO “CLASS ROLL- 
CALLS” THIS YEAR TO ENSURE THAT FULL PARTICIPATION AND ATTENTION IS MET 
UPON MY REQUEST IMMEDIATELY! 

***Once class lists are finalized…you will be added to my Google Classrooms! This is 
where I will post the majority of your assignments for you to view. The majority of 
your work will be done in a science notebook this year and I will be doing notebook 
checks often! 

ENJOY THE REMAINING WEEKS OF SUMMER VACATION AND HAVE A HAPPY 
LABOR DAY AS WELL! SEE YOU ALL VERY VERY SOON! 

ALL THE BEST, 
MISS. A. BURRIESCI 


